Mount St. Mary Hospital

(Extended Care)
% & Operated by The Marie Esther Society
of The Sisters of Saint Ann
Z
~]

g

4

% A"
JI‘\"obiﬂ a2

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to acknowledge that Glenn Petersen has worked for Mount St. Mary
Hospital on a contract/on-call basis for the last 7 years. During this time Glenn has
been required to respond to numerous emergency situations, and has done so in a
very prompt, professional manner. He is a hard working, honest individual who has
always put the needs of the Hospital at the top of his priority list.

The various emergency calls Glenn has responded to include repairing leaks to
sprinkler systems and broken water lines, clearing backed up drains, repairs to broken
drain lines, and trouble-shooting problems with hot water circulating systems.

Glenn has also been involved in a variety of contract work at the Hospital. He installed
~ a200 gallon storage tank to the bathing system, and piped it in series with the existing
 heat exchanger and new bronze circulating pump. He has provided piping installations
P during a variety of building renovations, and re-piped gas, water and drain lines after
~ removal of kitchen equipment during floor replacement.

~ Although | am sorry to see Glenn leave Victoria, | wish him the best in his pursuit for

~ newchallenges. Any prospective employer would be extremely fortunate to have such
~ aknowledgeable, courteous gentleman in their employment, and | offer my highest

~recommendation.

" Please feel free to contact me if | can offer any further information.
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